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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

	In re: Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by North American Numbering Plan Administration for Fort Myers exchange, by Embarq Florida, Inc.
	DOCKET NO. 070254-TL

ORDER NO. PSC-07-0394A-PAA-TL
ISSUED: May 8, 2007


AMENDATORY ORDER
BY THE COMMISSION:


On May 4, 2007, we issued Order No. PSC-07-0394-PAA-TL.  The purpose of the Order was to provide Embarq with additional numbering resources.  However, due to a scrivener’s error, some information was left out of the criteria section on page three of the Order.  Therefore, Order No. PSC-07-0394-PAA-TL is amended to reflect:  

1.  The carrier has demonstrated that it has a customer in need of immediate numbering resources.

 

2.  The carrier has shown that it is unable to provide services to the potential customer because of NeuStar's denial of the numbering resources.

 

3.  There is a potential customer choice and competitive concern because of the NeuStar denial since the potential customer in the South Ft. Myers switch cannot obtain his/her preferred provider because Embarq does not have the needed numbers available.

Based on the foregoing, it is


ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that Order No. PSC-07-0394-PAA-TL is hereby amended to reflect the above correction  It is further


ORDERED that Order No. PSC-07-0394-PAA-TL is reaffirmed in all other respects.


By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission this 8th day of May, 2007.

	
	/s/ Ann Cole

	
	ANN COLE

Commission Clerk


This is an electronic transmission.  A copy of the original signature is available from the Commission's website, www.floridapsc.com, or by faxing a request to the Office of Commission Clerk at 1-850-413-7118.
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